
   TOWN OF BRISTOL 

HEARING NOTICE 

 

 

The Bristol Planning Commission will hold a hearing on April 4, 2017 at Holley Hall 

located at 1 South Street beginning at 7:00 P.M. to consider the application for permit 

#17-01SD, Francis and Diane Heffernan (parcel 06-01-24.1), requesting a 3 lot sub-

division with a Right of Way access per Bristol Zoning Regulations Article IV Section 

407.  

 

The Bristol Planning Commission will hold a hearing on April 4, 2017 at Holley Hall 

located at 1 South Street beginning at 7:00 P.M. to consider the application for permit 

#17-01PUD, Chris Acker (parcel 22-50-30), requesting a Planned Unit Development at 

11 Liberty Street per Bristol Zoning Regulations Article VI Section 609. This permit to 

replace a conditional use permit granted for the same location on July 15, 2016.   

 

 

Copies of the complete zoning applications are available for review at the Bristol Town 

Office during regular business hours. 

 

 

 

 

  


